Town of Lincoln – ECC
Volume V1 – 2019

August 12, 2019 – Regular Monthly Meeting @ Town Hall – 7:30
	Notice of the meeting was posted according to the OHL [19.84] (3)], published in the Ad-Delite, and posted on the town website.
	The chairman called the meeting to order at 7:30pm. All Town Board members were present. Tammy Smith Schroeder, Don Schroeder, Nancy Lewis, Bill Lewis, David Keisow, Ken Keisow, Tanya Nelson and Tom Bornick were also present.
	The Agenda was approved on a motion made by Matt Krenz and seconded by Dean Klingbeil. The motion carried.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	The Minuets of the June meeting were read. The Minuets were approved on a motion made by Dean Klingbeil and seconded by Matt Krenz, and it carried.
	Public Input - David Kiesow reported that moles are coming again in the cemetery. Dennis and Randy are going to try trapping them.
	Item 7a – Brianna Nichols was not present.
Item 7b – The Schroeders explained they wanted to rezone some of their property at E 17535                                                 	      County Road V Augusta. They want to tear down the old farm house and
	                    replace it with a new home for their sister. 	
A letter will be sent to Planning and Development that the board approved the   rezoning.
	Item 7 c - Tanya Nelson wants to purchase wooded land in Lincoln and was wondering about 
		     The rezoning from AP to A2. It was explained that the area is very wet. She will be 
going to Planning and Development.
	Item 7 d - Dean Klingbeil will be checking on prices for fuel and will report at the next meeting.
	Roads     – The black topping is complete on Rail Road Drive. In the next
     		     2- or 3-weeks grinding will be done on Rodell Road. A cold mix will go on Birch Tree 
		     Road. We will be getting a bid in for Voight Road.
  	The Treasurer’s Report was heard. GENERAL FUND – $450,792.29, MACHINERY FUND -$19,471.55, - TOWN   HALL FUND – $14,035.95, PETTY CASH – $75.00, TOTAL – $484,374.79. The Treasurer’s Report was approved on a motion made by Dean Klingbeil and approved by Matt Krenz. The total for the bills were 23,710.20. The motion carried. Motion made by Matt Krenz and seconded by Dean Klingbeil to allow the treasurer to transfer funds to cover tonight bills.
	The next meeting was set for September 9, 2019 at 7:30 pm.
	The motion was made by Matt Krenz and seconded by Dean Klingbeil to adjourn. The motion carried.



Kathy Dehnke, Clerk

 
     
		      

                      
	
		    
